Matawan-Aberdeen Regional School District

Ravine Drive Elementary School

Neylda Perez Superintendent of Schools Sean Cronin, Ed.D. Principal

Dear Parents / Guardians,

The following is a list of items that your child should have when he/she enters **KINDERGARTEN** at Ravine Drive Elementary School in September 2023. Please bring in supplies on the indicated day.

First Day	PUT YOUR CHILD'S FIRST & LAST NAME ON ALL ITEMS
First Day of School	Standard size Book bag – No Wheels Hard plastic pencil box. (Approximately 81/2 x 5 x 2 ¼ inches) Pocket Folders-Top loading, not side pocket Boxes of 24 Crayola skinny size crayons Change of clothes (complete set)
Second Day of School	 Large glue sticks (no glue pens, please) .70 oz. Can of Play Doh - Standard size (Please no minis) Large boxes of Tissues Expo Dry Erase Markers (Skinny Bullet tip-not chisel tip/ Blue or Black only) Expo brand low odor only. Please note: Other brands stain the white boards.
Third Day of School	Pair of kids blunt tipped scissors Wet Ones Wipes (standard size of 40) Bottle of Purell Box of Ziploc slider bags

*Please do not send in ear buds. The students have a difficult time keeping them in their ears.

Pair of inexpensive headphones in a Ziploc bag with the student's name.

Girls – quart size and Boys – gallon size

Thank you, The Kindergarten Teachers

1